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Homedale School 

District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees, R. Sauer - Superintendent, A.Winters - Principal 

From: Evan Curry - Activities Director  

CC:  

Date: September 2016 

Re: Board Report 

 For the past few weeks both Football and Volleyball have been preparing for their respective 
seasons. The 7th and 8th grade Football teams traveled to Syringa Middle School for a successful 
scrimmage and the 7th grade team also played host to Middleton last week. This week will be the formal 
start of competitive games for both programs. 

 The 7th and 8th grade Volleyball teams have a combined 38 student-athletes participating this 
year. Dave Hann and Debby Turner return as the 8th and 7th grade coaches respectively. Our Football 
program has 44 student-athletes combined and are led by Jamie Mertz and Steve Kincheloe.  

 Homedale Middle School looks primed for another competitive and successful year on the 
athletic front. We will continue to further the tradition of excellence and promotion of high standards with 
all student-athletes. 

 

 

  

 


